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September 12, 2014
The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:
This letter transmits the King County enhanced 911 Program Office response to the budget proviso tied to the 2013/2014 biennial budget. This proviso report pursuant to Ordinance 17855, Section 28, P2 provides a progress report from the King County enhanced 911 Program Office with the required elements.
“Of this appropriation, $100,000 may not be expended or encumbered until the executive transmits a report and a motion that acknowledges receipt of the report and the motion is passed by the council. The motion shall reference the proviso's ordinance, ordinance section. proviso number and subject rnatter in both the title and body of the motion.

The executive must file the motion and report by September 15, 2014 in the form of a paper original and an electronic copy with the clerk of the council, who shall retain the original and provide an electronic copy to all councilmembers, the council chief of staff and the lead staff for the law, justice, health and human services committee or its successor.
The report and motion shall include a progress report from the King County enhanced 911 program office, in conjunction with the public safety answering point steering committee, concerning the status of the review of public safety answering point consolidation feasibility.  The executive shall include in the required report a description of the work of the review committee and the status of its review and potential recommendations for the optimim public safety answering point configuration in King County.  In addition, the report should contain a schedule showing the proposed schedule for completing its review and the plans for transmitting recommendations to the council.”
This effort supports the King County Strategic Plan goals of Justice and Safety, and Financial Stewardship through a regional process to design an effective, efficient and financially sustainable E-911 system. 
It is estimated that this report required 8 staff hours to produce, costing $400.
If you have any questions about this report or the E-911 program, please contact Marlys Davis by phone, at 206-296-3911, or by email at Marlys.Davis@kingcounty.gov
Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures
cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Interim Chief of Staff

  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council  

Carrie S. Cihak, Chief of Policy Development, King County Executive 
    Office (KCEO)
Diane Carlson, Director of Regional Initiatives, KCEO
Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Management and Budget
Caroline Whalen, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive

    Services (DES)
Walt Hubbard, Director, Office of Emergency Management (OEM), DES

Marlys Davis, Program Manager, E-911 Program, OEM, DES
